
Support for HB 3075 

I support HB 3075 because we voted for a statewide permit system to purchase firearms in 
2022 and we want to ensure that this ballot measure is implemented. This bill will provide 
the technical processes to be clarified for law enforcement to process permits for 
purchasing firearms. As a gun violence survivor, I know firearms can be destructive for 
individuals and for families. I do not want others to experience the pain of loss from 
firearms and I believe this bill will enable us to have more secure ways to keep our citizens 
safe across the state. 


